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THE EDITOR’S NOTICEBOARD

Paul Warren: School of Linguistics and Applied Language Studies, 
Victoria University of Wellington <paul.warren@vuw.ac.nz>

My apologies to those waiting (im)patiently for their copy of the 2010 volume 
of Te Reo. As pointed out to the Linguistic Society in my Editor’s report for 
the 2010 year, the delay in pulling together this volume is a result of the low 
number of manuscript submissions during the year. At the request of the 
Society, this volume is appearing after minimal delay, but with only a small 
number of contributions. While being small in number, the papers in this 
volume are nevertheless high in quality.

I reiterate here the request made at the 2010 conference and throughout the 
year – please continue to consider Te Reo as a suitable publication location, 
and supervisors please continue to urge your research students to write up 
aspects of their research for the journal as a means of disseminating their 
work. I hope that the 2011 volume might be as good but more substantial than 
the current one.
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